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St. Katherine’s School

10 September 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

The Duke of Edinburgh is an award scheme set up to give an opportunity for young people to have fun, make
friends, improve their self-esteem and build confidence. Students in Year 9 were offered the opportunity to
complete the Bronze Award. In Year 10, the students are able to participate in the Silver Award.

They gain essential skills and attributes for work and life such as resilience, problem-solving, feam-working,
communication and drive, enhancing CVs and university and job applications. Top employers recognise the
work-ready skills Award holders bring to their business.

As with the Bronze award, the Silver award involves committing time outside of school to improving themselves
and helping communities, as well as the opportunity to participate in an extended expedition.

If your child is interested in starting their Duke of Edinburgh award, there will be an online Zoom meeting held
on Tuesday 14 September between 19.00 and 20.00. This will have more information on what the award
involves, as well information about proposed dates for training and expeditions.

Join Zoom Meeting
Link to the Meeting

Meeting ID: 791 1429 4844

Passcode: g5g5LE

More information will be made available on the google classroom that your child can join using the code:
smf2imy

F2imy

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like some more information.

Your sincerely

Tom HodﬁSoN

Tom Hodgson
Outdoor Education/Duke of Edinburgh Award Lead

Headteacher: Justin Humphreys

St Katherine’s School, Ham Green, North Somerset BS20 OHU
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https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79114294844?pwd=QnpuZjV0cWJQckRNbFRxSGlpS1Zydz09

